
August 25, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It seems like it was just over a week ago that we shouted and cheered on our way out of the
building and welcomed summer time.  Although time went by so quickly, the schools saw a
variety of guests and programs.  They also had that summer deep clean.  Teachers have been
visiting and setting up their classrooms.  We are ready and excited to welcome our Allamuchy
students back to school on September 1, 2022.  In order for staff professional development to
continue during the first two days of school, students will be dismissed at 12:45 from MVS and
12:55 from ATS (on Thursday, September 1 and Friday, September 2).

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our preschool and kindergarten students, our
new-to-Allamuchy students, and new staff members.

We would like to introduce…

Danielle Tarvin (Business Administrator)

Michelle Marzigliano (ATS Secretary)

Dottie Buel (Social Worker)

Stefanie Venturino (Special Education)

Kelly Tarvin (6th Math & Special Education)

Karen Rizzolo  (2nd Grade)

We would like to share that some staff have moved around…

Sydney Watkins (4th Grade ELA)

Amanda Shahin (Special Education)

Pat Gardiner (Board Office)

Divya Bahl (Board Office)

The parent portal is now open.  Please log in to see all the beginning-of-the-year forms/letters.

Pick-Up Patrol is also ready for you to add your student’s dismissal information.  We require that
you create an account and set up your defaults.  Additional information will be provided to you
through a welcome notice via email.



Lunch accounts can be managed through the Parent Portal.  If you would like to pay by credit
card, you can add money to your account through the Portal.  You also have the option of
sending in cash or check so that your child can purchase school lunch.  Snacks, water, and
additional sides can be purchased in addition to school lunch.  Please see the lunch menu by
visiting our website or by clicking here.

Transportation information is receiving its finishing touches and will be updated in the Portal as
soon as possible.  We will send out an alert to let you know when this information is available.

We look forward to a wonderful school year and cannot wait to see everyone back on September
1, 2022.  Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely,

Dr. Melissa Sabol

Superintendent

https://allamuchy.nutrislice.com/menu/menus-eula

